
    June 14, 2017 
 
 
North Huron Council 
 
The Blyth 140th Committee appreciates the support from council and staff with our festivities 
and events during our anniversary year. 
 
We have learned of some fees associated with the venue we have chosen at the Lion’s Park for 
our weekend events of Homecoming, July 28, 29 & 30. The tent we will be erecting requires a 
permit and the Food Truck vendor we have providing food for the weekend needs a Peddler & 
Hawkers permit.  
 
Our committee is asking if council could waive the fees for these for our group. Our committee 
is only asking for donations to attend the events for the weekend to include everyone in the 
celebration of our great village and keeping our costs down will result in less expenses needing 
to be repaid to council’s loan to us. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this matter, 
 
Crystal Taylor, 
Blyth 140th Chair 
 
 


